
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

June 9, 2023 
 

Daniel C Goldner, Chairman  
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission  
21 South Fruit Street  
Concord, NH 03301-2429  
 
Re: DE 23-039, LIBERTY UTILITIES (GRANITE STATE ELECTRIC) CORP. 
d/b/a LIBERTY, Request for Change in Distribution Rates 
 
CPCNH Petition to Intervene 

Dear Chair Goldner,  

 Attached for filing, please find the Community Power Coalition of New 
Hampshire’s Petition to Intervene in the above referenced matter.  Pursuant 
to the 6/26/23 Order of Notice in this matter, this filing is only being made 
electronically by email.  Electronic copies are being provided to the current 
service list including the Office of Consumer Advocate.  I have been 
authorized by CPCNH to represent the Coalition in this matter.  

Please add the following to the service list in this docket: 

Clifton Below – Clifton.Below@CPCNH.org  
Brian Callnan – brian.callnan@communitypowernh.gov    
Samuel Golding –  golding@communitychoicepartners.com 
Bill Baber – W.Baber@dover.nh.gov    

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me.  Thank you. 

Yours truly,  

 
Chair, CPCNH, (603) 448-5899, Clifton.Below@CPCNH.org  

P.O. 840 
Concord, NH 03302 

www.cpch.org 
www.CommunityPowerNH.gov 
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For communities, by communities. 
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